
  
NORTH MUSKEGON PUBLIC SCHOOLS 

Board of Education 
Regular Meeting 

MS/HS Library 
December 9, 2024 

 
APPROVED MINUTES 

 

President, Steve Bliss, called the Regular Board meeting of the North Muskegon Board of Education to 
order at 6:02 p.m. 
 
PRESENT: S. Bliss, L. Winter,  B. Scheerer, L. Potts, C. Nedeau, K. Senkow, and S. Burmeister 
 
ABSENT: none 
 
OTHERS PRESENT 
       Curt Babcock, Kristie Hall, Jenn Schultz, Jonathan Allen, Jessica Wiseman, Melanie Wymer, 
Khim Rossiter, and PJ Wymer 
 

Consent Agenda 
It was moved by L. Winter, supported by B. Scheerer to approve the consent agenda as presented.    
Motion approved by all board members. 
 

Public Comments 
None 

 
Committee Reports 

Financial Committee – The committee met to discuss November payables and financials, credit card, 
budget balance sheets. OAK Bids for a couple more items. 
Personnel Committee – The committee met to discuss current NMEA negotiations, Superintendent 
Contract language changes and Live Streaming Board meetings. 
 

New Business 
12.09.24 – 641 – 2nd Reading and Approval of Policy Updates 
It was moved by C. Nedeau, supported by L. Winter to approve the Policy Updates as presented.    Motion 
approved by all board members.   
 
12.09.24 - 642 - To Approve OAK Recommendation of Contractors to issue Notice of Pending Awards 
It was moved by B. Scheerer, supported by C. Nedeau to Approve OAK Recommendation of Contractors to 
issue Notice of Pending Awards as presented.    Motion approved by all board members. 
 
Board Comments 
S. Burmeister – Sue wishes everyone a great holiday season. 
B. Scheerer – Ben commented that he’s excited to see all the building improvements coming together. 
S. Bliss – Steve wished everyone a Merry Christmas and Happy New Year 
L. Winter – Lisa commented on what a great year 2024 was.  
L. Potts – Lisa commented on a great start to the school year and looking forward to 2025. 
C. Nedeau – Carolyn wished everyone a happy holiday.  



K. Senkow – Kim is excited to see and be a part of all the new building improvements.  Kim thanked the 
Environmental Club for planting a tree in memory of student’s dad.  Lots of busy things happening and 
grateful for all we have. 
C. Babcock – Curt hopes everyone enjoys the holidays. 
 

Adjournment 
With there being no further business before the Board of Education, Steve Bliss, President, adjourned the 
meeting at 6:18 p.m. 
 
Respectfully submitted, 

Kristie Hall, Recording Secretary   
Lisa Winter, Secretary Board of Education 
 


